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 Math 6 with Mrs. Wilder 
 

.As of December 10th, the Math 6       
exam will cover Chapters 1-5. We will       
complete Chapter 5 after break and      
then begin our semester exam review.      
Students will complete a set of exam       
practice questions. The Math 6 exam      
usually has two parts: a larger      
calculator part and a shorter     
non-calculator part. Students should    
study & practice accordingly. 
 
Please check Mrs. Wilder’s website for      
weekly lesson plans, copies of some      
of the handouts used in class, and       
changes or updates to what we do in        
class. .Also, remember that grades     
should never be a surprise. Please      
monitor Skyward to see how your      
student is doing in class. Students also       
receive weekly reports in class about      
their current grades. Parents can also      
ask their student about their progress. 
 

 

 
Good luck, Sixth Grade, on your first 

time taking exams. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

6th Grade Science 
with Ms. Belej 

 
In quarter 2, the sixth grade students 
learned about Earth Science. They 
explored the rock cycle and did a fun 
lab where they ate their igneous 
candy rocks! Students have also 
learned about the water cycle and 
how the surface of the Earth is 
changing. Currently, the class is 
studying natural resources, and next, 
they will move into a life science unit. 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

6th Grade Geography 
with Mrs. Waara 

 
 

Great job on your Balloon Globe      
projects, Natural Resources Google    
Slide Presentation, and Geography    
Skills Poster!  
 
We are starting our 2nd book which is        
on the US and Canada. We will be        
studying physical geography, the    
history, the cultures, and regions of      
both countries. We are reviewing the      
5 themes of geography while reading      
My Side of the Mountain ​by Jean       
Craighead George. 
 

 

 
 ​English 6 News 

 
“I am excited to start the next quarter.        
We have settled into using the new       
vocabulary books and are getting     
comfortable with Readworks.org. 
 
Coming up next, we will continue to       
work on vocabulary, focus on     
informational text, summarize from a     
nonfiction novel, learn to develop an      
argument, & compare texts. Students     
will continue practicing grammar skills     
and how to find explicit & implicit       
details as they strengthen reading     
comprehension. 
 
As always, please contact me if you       
have any questions.” --Mrs. Maddux 

 



   
 


